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Date: November 13, 2023 

To whom it may concern: 

Re: Per- and polyfluoroalkyl substances (PFAS) in Texwipe products 
 

We hereby certify to the best of Texwipe’s knowledge through assessing our raw materials that we do not 
have any intentionally added per- and polyfluoroalkyl substances (PFAS) in our products. Please note, 
Texwipe does not intentionally add any of these PFAS substances to our products during their 
manufacturing processes. 

 

Texwipe is committed to producing the highest possible quality products to meet the needs of 
customers.  We will continue to investigate/review PFAS-related regulations as they apply to our 
products. 

 
Any feedback and suggestions are encouraged and should be forwarded to your Texwipe representative. 

Kind regards, 

Jay C. Postlewaite, Ph.D. 
Sr. Technical Advisor 
Texwipe, An ITW Company 

http://www.texwipe.com/

